
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Johnston for answer 
by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

In QUESTION NO 15 on 11 March 2021, the Convener of 
the Transport and Environment Committee was asked what 
pre-testing of the public consultation survey was carried out 
and what was the scale and profile of the test sample?  the 
response was: "Given the timescale for development and 
delivery of the engagement, it was not possible to pre-test 
the survey..." 

Question (1) Given, there was more time to prepare for the Lanark Road
engagement, what pre-testing, quality control and approval
process was undertaken for the Local Engagement Survey
for Lanark Road?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What steps were taken to ensure all residents in the
prescribed local area received a letter?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) How did council officers decide on the designated letter drop
boundary?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) Did council officers consult any elected councillors when
setting the boundary of the area designated to receive
letters, to ensure local knowledge was incorporated?

Answer (4) 


